
C H E R O K E E  N A T I O N

P.O. BOX 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948

March 11, 1994

Ms. Marie Wilson, President 
Ms. Foundation for Women 
141 Fifth Avenue, 6S 
New York, NY 10010
Dear Marie:

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief

(918) 456-0671 John A. Ketcher 
Deputy Chief

I will not be able to join Gloria and the Ms. Foundation for theMay 9, 1994 dinner nor can I buy two tickets as I did last year
However, I would be happy to serve as one of those listed as a 
vice-chair for the benefit committee.

Hope all is well with everyone there. Best to Tani, Jean and Sara.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief


